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 Minutes of BBHS P&C meeting Tuesday 18th February 2025 

1.  Acknowledgement of Country – Michelle Pullen 

2.  Meeting attendees: Janine Marcus (Principal), Kristy Collins (DP), Michelle 
Pullen, Bronwyn Watt, Natalie Berriman, Chris Byrne, Wandy Hochgrebe, Dean 
Hunter, Jane Stanton- Gillan, Nina Todoroska, Daniela Berti, Carmen Finch, Coco 
Bianchi 

Apologies: Amanda Wasmer, Viv Fantin 

3.  Previous minutes from 19/11/24 

Passed- Wandy Hochgrebe 

Seconded- Jane Stanton-Gillan 

Michelle to action a few items from last minutes (see previous minutes) 

4.  
 

Yr. 12 students Daniela and Nina attended meeting 

Yr. 12 interested in running a raffle and want support to hold a raffle for year 12 
fundraiser at a time that will not that won’t clash with P&C. P&C raffle usually 
held in term 4.  
P&C offered full support for Yr. 12 to run their raffle 
 
Good luck Year 12! 

5.  Treasurer’s Report- Dean Hunter 

(See report attached) 

Bank statement discussed- approx. $35000 in the bank 
Discussed options of funding laptops- Janine to investigate options and bring to 
future meeting 
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6.  Principal’s report – Janine Marcus 

Great start to the year: 

- 2 science labs got a facelift over the holidays 
- TAS rooms were due to be reno but that’s on hold 
- School hall has been renovated for the first time since school was 

built. Not quite finished but almost.  
- Year 7 orientation week- 3 days of activities and testing and HSIE 

excursion 
- Swimming carnival was successful and fun 
- School photos taken 
- Info evening for Italy trip last night. School to host Italian students 

and Japanese students this year 
- Interviewing for head teacher for English 
- School number submitted today 843 kids 
- Parent teacher night to be held in term 2 due to hall being out of 

action 
- Info tour for Yr. 7 2026 coming soon - Info evening 13/3  
- 181 year 7 students. 
- Yr. 7 parent BBQ to be held on 18/3  
- Year 11 morning was held- Kristy Collins ran a study skills workshop 

 

7.  President’s Report – Michelle Pullen 

Parents night Tuesday March 4 to focus on connection, communication, and 
school life  
Start time 6:30-8:30 pm  
Tea and cakes to be provided 
Tics on Eventbrite- attendees can submit questions 
Michelle to organise info and promotion material asap 

8.  Fundraising Update – Wandy Hochgrebe 

Trivia night and raffle held late in Term 4- very successful! 
Wandy suggested we should consider same again but need a team to share the 
work load.  Wandy suggested that we need a team of at least 5 people for 
fundraising committee. 
 
Proposal to have trivia night in term 3 rather than leave until the end of the year 
Need to look at booking golf club (? last week august or early sept.? 3rd Sept) 
Carmen suggested having a theme. 
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Dean suggested possibility of using P&C bank acc to receive tic money and 
creating a fundraising email to bypass need for ticketing agency. 
 

 
  

Next meeting (including AGM) to be held 18th March at 6:30pm in school 
library. All welcome!  
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